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“Pulling someone down will never help you reach the top.” Unknown
February 10, 2017
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

We all survived and I hope enjoyed our first snow day. While I love a snow day, just as much as everyone else,
I hope this is our one and only so we can keep our scheduled calendar in place. Inclement weather is the reason
we cannot give you a definitive last day of school date until after Easter, to be sure we meet our required
minimum days in school. If anyone did not receive the Honeywell alerts in reference to closing and to the
delayed opening, please review your sign up in the Honeywell system or call the office.

| want to let all our parents and guardians know that the incidents of less than kind and appropriate behavior by
students is minimal within our walls. The faculty and I are well aware of these problems and we address them
appropriately and confidentially. Please be confident that the necessary actions are taken and while the rumor
mill spins it does not necessarily include the whole picture because the consequences remain confidential not
because issues were left unaddressed. The safety and well being of all children is our top priority.

Next week, I hope you all can attend our Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser in Old Bridge from 6pm to 10pm on
Wednesday, February 15, 2017. Any table that shows our flyer will earn us 15% of the check. I hope you will
join us not only as a fundraiser but for the family feel of all of us meeting up over a meal. Also, as a reminder,
text book forms and B6T forms are due back to us by February 24th. Having 100% completion of these forms
(whether you use a bus or not or if you are undecided about returning) is critical for our funding in the 2017-
2018 school year. Finally, I hope to receive a lot of RSVP’s for our Literacy Night on March 1st. An invitation
is in the electronic envelope.

Please remember, that if you ever have a concern or question, I am available to speak with you. This is a
partnership between home and school and our communication is so important to make our students successful
and confident in their futures.

TN\
+lena Malinconico
Principal
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